

# Berrybank Development Pty. Ltd.

GPG
Naturgy Group

December 2019 Newsletter #16

## **DID YOU KNOW?**

# Berrybank Wind Farm Toy Drive for Christmas

Berrybank Wind Farm and Vestas organised a Christmas Toy Drive that has been distributed to local families in need, through the support of local support agencies. In total there was in excess of \$3000 worth of toys donated by the contractors and sub-contractors on site. We hope that these toys bring joy and happiness to those less fortunate. GPG would like to thank all that have donated toys and to Vestas for all the work that has gone into organising the Toy Drive.

#### **COMMUNITY UPDATE**

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

GPG and all our contractors and sub-contractors would like to wish you and your families all a Very Merry Christmas and a Joyful Happy New Year.

## Community Solar Power Program

The Community Solar Power Program will provide solar power systems to community facilities and owner/renter occupied households located within 75km of the Wind Farm, within the Corangamite and Golden Plains Shire Councils. Berrybank Development Pty Ltd aims to subsidize up to 80% of the cost of supply and installation of the solar power systems. In early 2020 Berrybank Development will be sending out requests for expression of interest, to gauge the scope of community enthusiasm in participating in the program. This program forms part of GPG's commitment to providing localized improvement schemes during the construction and operation of Berrybank Wind Farm.

### **CONSTRUCTION UPDATE**

Site Closure

The Berrybank Wind Farm construction site will be closed from Saturday 21st December 2019 and will reopen on Monday 6th January 2020, during this period of time there will be minimal staff on site with no construction works being conducted.

